
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JESSOP PRIMARY 

Achieving excellence together  with our community 

Male 
Appreciation 

Afternoon 

Thursday 19th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are hosting a Male 
Appreciation afternoon 
for all dads, brothers, 
Grandads uncles and 
Carers. 
  
Prepare yourselves for a 
fun and exciting 
afternoon! 
All male parents and 
Carers are invited to get 
involved with their 
children in this special 
event.  
This will include sports, 
board games, arts and 
crafts and light 
refreshments. 

Jessop Primary School 
Lowden Road 
Herne Hill 
London SE24 0BJ 
admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk 

CONTACT US 

Time: 2pm to 3:15 
pm 

Where: Pitch & Main 
hall @ Jessop 

Primary School 

mailto:admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk

